
 

18th March 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Good afternoon and welcome to a new edition of the school’s newsletter! 

 

It’s been a busy couple of weeks here, so much has been packed into the first few weeks of term 4. The 

best way to find out about what’s happening here at St Leonard’s is by following us on Instagram. As 

we become better acquainted with the benefits of our social media account, we will endeavour to 

share more of the St Leonard’s CE Primary experience and celebrate our links with the community. 

 

Take care, 

 

Mr Beadnell 

 

 

 

 

Values Cup 

The value for the term is Justice and we have been talking about fairness in assembly. Our winners of 

the Values Cup were Kailyn, Javan, Annie and Alfie – what a fantastic achievement! 

 

 

PE Days Term 4 

Monday – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Tuesday – Years 5 and 6 

Wednesday – EYFS and Year 1 

Thursday – Years 1, 2 and 3 

Friday – Y4 swimming 

Lent and visit From Reverend Phil 

The school prides itself with its close links to St Leonard’s church and some of our year 6 children have 

been attending Lent Lunches. The food was absolutely fantastic and was much appreciated by the 

children. Huge thanks to all involved for inviting us.  

 

Reverend Phil joined us for an assembly on St Patrick’s day where he shared a story about the qualities 

of Ireland’s famous patron Saint. All finished up with a song! Thank you reverend for visiting us and we 

look forward to your next assembly with an Easter theme. 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

World Book Day was another great day here at St Leonard’s which culminated in a fashion show during 

the afternoon assembly. This was followed by a visit from the travelling book fair which was also 

extremely popular. Thank you to our parents and families for your continued support. 

 

 

St Leonard’s PTA 

The mighty St Leonard’s PTA managed to raise a total of £277 from their inter-house coin collection 

competition. This money will be used to help fund the new outdoor classroom. Thanks to our PTA for 

their help and dedication to supporting the school.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

Junior Voice Festival 

We were very proud of members of the St Leonard’s Choir who represented the school brilliantly in the 

Junior Voice Festival at the Wyvern. I understand they were in full voice and really enjoyed themselves. 

A massive thank you to Ms Bruch, Mrs Welch and Mr Harmer for organizing and accompanying the 

children. 

 

 

Outdoor Classroom 

The outdoor classroom continues to take shape. Thanks to the PTA who have been 

working hard to help fund this project. We’d also like to thank the Prestbury Trust, a 

charity set up to benefit the church/village of Blunsdon for their help with funding. Once 

completed we will have to have a grand opening. Watch this space! 

 

 

 

It’s a Boy! 

Congratulations to Mrs Johnson whose baby boy was born last week. Mother and son doing well and 

we wish them and the familiy all the best for the future! 

 

 

School Dinner Price increase from April 2025 

A reminder that our food supplier, Dolce has written to inform us that the cost of school meals will be 

increasing from 1st April 2025. From this date, the cost of a school meal will rise to £3.19. Blue Kite will be 

looking at school meal provision for 25/26 and we have asked that St Leonard’s is included in that 

process. 

 

Upcoming TD Days 

Monday 2nd June  

 

Other dates to remember: 

 

18th and 19th March – parents meetings, details to follow 

21st March – Red Nose Day. Non-uniform, theme is red 

Week beginning 31st March – Easter activities starting 

 

First day back of Term 5 will be 22nd April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Online Safety Focus 

 

 


